

Mr H Akhtar
Cab Safe-Security Solutions Ltd
Unit 3 Cadec Trading Estate
Beakes Road
Bearwood
Smethwick
B67 5RS

JIM HARTE ACTING CORPORATE DIRECTOR COMMUNITY SERVICES

PO Box 1833, Council House Solihull, West Midlands B91 9DZ Tel: 0121-704-6817 Fax: 0121-704-6888

Email: abettison@solihull.gov.uk

www.solihull.gov.uk

Please ask for: Miss Anne Bettison

Date: 3rd September 2008

Dear Mr Akhtar

Re: Confirmation of authorisation for Cab Safe to install security screens

Further to our email correspondence, I can confirm that I have no objections to Cab Safe installing security screens into private hire vehicles licensed by Solihull MBC. I have seen the paperwork and certifications you have provided and believe the screens to meet the necessary standard. I am aware that the screens have also been approved by Birmingham City Council.

If I can be of any further assistance please contact me.

I wish you all the best with the venture.

Yours sincerely

Miss Anne Bettison

Team Leader (Licensing)
Public Protection Division



